
From: Shaun Whyte <shaunwhyte851@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 1:53 PM 
To: Sarah Brannigan <Sarah.Brannigan@northumberland.gov.uk> 
Subject: Alnmouth PC Response to Reg 16 Consultation 
  
Sarah, 
  
Alnmouth Parish Council (APC) welcomes the responses to the Alnmouth Neighbourhood 
Development Plan's Reg 16 Consultation. 
  
The Council has reviewed the comments and welcomed the supportive replies.  APC notes that the 
remaining responses offered no comments or concerns. 
  
Best wishes 
Shaun Whyte 
Chair Alnmouth Parish Council 
3 Scholefield Place 
Foxton Road 
Alnmouth 
Northumberland 
NE66 3NH 
  
07717 448354 
01665 830028 
  
Save Time Do It Online! 
We have made a few key improvements to our site to make our services easy to access. Now you can do 
everything from paying your council tax, to reporting a faulty street light online. Go to: 
www.northumberland.gov.uk and click 'pay, apply or report' to access the relevant forms. 
This email is intended solely for the individual or individuals to whom it is addressed, and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that 
disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this email is prohibited. 
If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete the email from any computer. All 
email communication may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with internal policy 
and relevant legislation. 
 


